
The Osteopathic MedicalCenter of Philadelphia-

[g } 4150-90 City Avenue, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19131

Philadelphia College of Osteopathic Medicine
Hospital of Philadelphia Coliege of Osteopathic Medicine
School of Allied Health
Health Care Centers

(215) 581-6264

February 18, 1986

Jenny M. Johansen, M.S.
Nuclear Materials Safety Section B
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Re: Mail Control No. 104859

Dear Ms. Johansen:

This is in response to your letter dated January 31, 1986
regarding our request to amend License No. 37-06855-01.

We hereby request that the radioisotopes of concern,
phosphorus-32, cobalt-60, rubidium-86 and Iron-59, be
removed from consideration in the amendment request.

At such time that specific need for any of these nuclides
arises we will apply for an additional amendment detailing
the radiation safety procedures to be initiated.,

Sincerel ,

.oseph Flamini [f,

Associate Administrator'
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